
In celebration of The 800th Anniversary of the “Order of  

Preachers” the Sisters of St. Dominic will have a Vespers Service 

with Youth in Mind! 

Our Dominican Young Adults will be the  

Presiders, Leaders of Song, Readers, etc. 

 

Within this service these Young Dominicans will commit to  

follow in the ways of St. Dominic and continue to be the  

“Holy Preaching” to all they come in contact with! 

 

Please come and support the Future Generation of Dominicans as 

they pledge to pass on our charism! 


